Church of
Our Lady of Pompei/St Peter
Holy Name Society

“I promise to give good example by the reqular practice of my faith.”

Dear Holy Name Member;
Our next regular meeting will be Wednesday, October 11 at 7:00PM in the school cafeteria. Meetings are
held on the 2" Wednesday of every month except July and August.

Senior Appreciation Night! All members whose age ends in a zero (0) of five (5) will receive a bottle of
wine from the society.

Our Religious Education Program Needs Our Help!

We are looking for members to man the door on Sunday mornings for the religious education program. You
only have to be there from 10:00am - 10:45am. Please consider volunteering. A sign-up sheet will be at the
meeting.

Membership Drive

The weekend of October 14, and 15, we will be having our membership drive after all masses. We are asking
for current members fo stay after mass to personally invite men of the parish to join the Holy Name
Society and to help serve refreshments.

Sick & Vigil
Contact Jamie Lanza at 315 256-4540 or jamielanzal@aol.com with names of members that are sick or
disabled at home, in nursing homes or hospitals & we'll send a card.

Pitch League
The pitch league will continue at this October meeting. All captains please make sure your teams are there.

Please call or text Steve Shoen 315-726-2888 or Commissioner Nick Lore @ 315 572-6388 if you are
interested.

Dues
The new dues year started last month. Please see Steve Shoen at the meeting. They are $20 per year.

Fall Church Fundraiser ,
Please consider donating gift cards or lotto tickets to be raffled off as part of the Parish's Fall Fundraiser.
Donations can be dropped of at the Parish Office before October 15™. Thank you.

See you at the meeting,
Eric Rosenthal, Corres. Sect.




